
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Consider Approval of 2018-2019 School 
Improvement Plans  

 
DATE:      June 1, 2018 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Dr. Kellie Cohen 

Student Achievement and Accountability Director  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
Under the provisions of ESSA (Every Student Succeeds Act) the Arkansas Department of 
Education requires that all schools submit a School Improvement Plan for the upcoming school 
year.  These plans must be approved by the School Board and posted to each school’s website 
by August 1. 
 
The School Improvement Plans for all schools were submitted on May 1, 2018 for review by the 
District Leadership Team.  Feedback and recommendations were provided to each building 
based on these reviews.  All schools have made revisions based on feedback and resubmitted 
their plans for School Board approval. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the Board approve the 2018-2019 School Improvement Plans. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read:  
 
Move to approve the attached School Improvement Plans for school(s) within the District.  
 
 
  


